
From: Michael Sewall [mailto:michael@aldermanmartin.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 11:21 AM 
To: Richard Superfine 
Subject: Reporting donations for 47th Ward event 

 

Hi Rich, 

 

I wanted to report donations we received from local businesses for the OpenWall opening art 

reception in the 47th Ward office. This food was placed out for the public to enjoy during the 

event. Please see below for details and let me know if you need any additional information: 

 

Lou Malnati's - two XL pizzas (approximately $40) 

Cookie Spin - assorted cookie tray ($30) 

Biscuit Man - biscuits and jam ($26) 

 

A local nonprofit, Thresholds, was also on hand and received $138 in cash donations to support 

its art therapy program.  

 

 

Thank you, 

--  

Michael Sewall (he/him/his) 

Director, Constituent Services & Community Outreach 

47th Ward | 4243 N. Lincoln Ave.  
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